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Wonder words to use with your child:  



This week we have focused on the story of Jack and the Beanstalk.  We have told the children the story using props instead of a book (something that they all sat and listened to completely transfixed!) and have also been sharing other versions and talking about the fact that this story has lots of different endings.  The children have thought about how Jack could have got up to the Giant’s castle if his beanstalk hadn’t  grown and have drawn some wonderful pictures of their ideas. This sort of ‘wonder’ encourages thinking and problem-solving skills, plus creativity – great questions to pose when sharing stories with children. 
We have also been using the story as starting point for thinking about what plants need to grow and how they change and develop. The children have all planted beans and are avidly watching for signs of change, we will keep you updated on their progress! 
Other highlights this week have been string painting on the creative table, chocolate gloop and bugs in the top room and a large masking tape car road on the playroom floor. 

 Sounds and Letters/language focus:  The flying Fish have been recognising some letters and practising correct formation of those letters by writing them on each other’s back. They have also been rearranging letters into the correct order to spell their names correctly. 


The Starfish have enjoyed singing and dancing to the ‘climbing the beanstalk’ song, as well as beating instruments to the beat of the song.
[image: ] Out & About sessions: This week the Flying Fish have been to the little beach to explore and make patterns with shells, pebbles and seaweed. They also practiced their ball rolling skills using the harbour wall. On Thursday and Friday the Flying Fish visited Gwel-an-Mor woods to hunt for bugs and insects, and to take part in ‘pooh sticks’ races. 

Ideas to support your child at home:   
Get planting!  The children are loving watching the seeds that we have planted start to come up and change – it always sparks interest in them and lots of excitement. Try planting some things at home – you don’t need to buy any seeds, just use the seeds inside fruit and vegetables.  You can use empty toilet rolls for pots  - just cut the bottom into three and bend them inwards.  

image4.jpeg




image3.png




image1.png




image2.png




image2.jpeg




